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From: Kathleen Cook <kmariebc@gmail.com>

Date: October 22, 2020 at 9:29:59 AM EDT

To: "sholtz0O@hotmail.com" <sholtzO@hotmail.com>, "mjcdvm@yahoo.com"
<mijcdvm@yahoo.com>, "bowermantownboard@gmail.com"
<bowermantownboard@gmail.com>, "rherendeen@live.com" <rherendeen@live.com>
Subject: Solar Power Plant

Board members, We live on Fox Road & are very much in favor of the Solar Plant
being built on our road. It will contribute to Farmington & help the environment.
Sincerely,

Kathleen & Gary Cook



